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To all of the children in Poldark class, 

Hello to all of the children in Poldark class. I really miss being at school 

and seeing your smiling faces! I have thought about each one of you 

every single day and hope that you are all staying safe.  

You have been given a very important job to help stop the spread of 

Covid-19 and I know that all of you will be listening to your grown ups 

and remembering to wash those hands! You are all such brilliant and 

responsible children and even though I am not there to teach you, I 

know that you are making me proud.  

Thank you to those of you who have sent in photos of your home 

learning. They have put a huge smile on my face! It has been 

wonderful to see you making cakes, planting seeds, walking pets, 

creating crafts, reading Roald Dahl books and even some excellent 

maths on whiteboards and even windows! 

I have been keeping busy at home to keep my mind fit and healthy. I 

have been teaching myself some new things like learning how to 

make pasties, growing plants and even trying some origami.  

I have also been having fun watching Disney films, cuddling Simba the 

cat and playing long games of monopoly (although I haven’t won 

yet!) 

I know that it has been really hard to stay at home and that you miss 

your friends and family, but we will return to school and things will get 

better. Until then, please stay safe and be kind and helpful to your 

family. 

Keep smiling and take care, 

Miss Wetherelt       
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